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I support HB 3362 to offer safe wildlife crossings.  I have personally witnessed the 

carnage of animals attempting to cross dangerous and increasingly busier 

neighborhood streets and roads.  Most drivers that I have witnessed don't seem to 

care about hitting wildlife with their vehicles and this has shown me the need to offer 

our wild neighbors safe ways to cross busy roadways and highways across the state 

of Oregon.  For me, this is a humane solution for what will continue to be an 

increasing problem and need to keep wildlife safer from injury and death as well as 

the trauma inflicted in humans that witness this carnage. 


